
Spectrum Brands Announces Change in Annual Meeting Date

April 5, 2007

ATLANTA--(BUSINESS WIRE)--April 5, 2007--Spectrum Brands, Inc. (NYSE: SPC), a global consumer products company with a diverse portfolio of
world-class brands, today announced that its annual meeting of shareholders has been changed from Wednesday, April 25, 2007 to Wednesday, May
9, 2007. The meeting will be held at Spectrum Brands' North American headquarters, located at 601 Rayovac Drive in Madison, Wisconsin, at 8:00
a.m. CT. The record date for determination of shareholders remains March 27, 2007.

About Spectrum Brands, Inc.

Spectrum Brands is a global consumer products company and a leading supplier of batteries, lawn and garden care products, specialty pet supplies,
shaving and grooming products, household insect control products, personal care products and portable lighting. Spectrum Brands' products are sold
by the world's top 25 retailers and are available in more than one million stores in more than 120 countries around the world. Headquartered in Atlanta,
Georgia, Spectrum Brands generated FY2006 revenue of $2.5 billion. The company's stock trades on the New York Stock Exchange under the symbol
SPC.
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